
"Game of the Week"
Radio Broadcast

Atlee Little League and WHAN
102.9 present

Atlee Little League is currently searching for local business partners in order for the
league to continue this tremendous offering to our community. You will receive
4,30second slots during the game and another 12, 30-second slots during their

broadcast week, for just the small cost of $ 120.00.
 

Interested, please contact Jamie Batten, League President 
president@atleelittleleague.org


